
What’s Happening in April? 🐰
● Alcohol Awareness Month
● STI Awareness Month
● World Health Day (April 7)
● National Autism Awareness Month

Moving Up In the Phases!
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Announcements:
● Weekly COVID-19 Testing at Veale Center: Monday-

Friday 6AM-6PM
● Virtual AAPA Conference: May 23-May 26th.AAPA 

Conference Registration  NOW OPEN! 
● Sign up for the AAPA Engagement Series. For more 

information,  please contact Houser Duncan or Amy 
Matia. 

Physician Assistant Program

"God Loves a Grunt" is a well-known painting created
by Capt. George Skypeck in the early 1980s as a
commemoration to Vietnam veterans. This particular
work of art holds a special meaning to PAs, especially
those who began their careers after serving as medics
in the Vietnam War. Many of these PAs were given the
opportunity to observe and sign the painting at the
AAPA 1982 annual conference in Washington, D.C. This
moment served as a remembrance to those who served
and also highlighted the importance of our PA History.

“Hi, my name is 
Rebecca Knaley
from Cincinnati, 
OH. I'm a first 
year student. I'm 
looking forward 
to being in 
Cleveland this 
summer and 
spending time at 
the lake!

"I'm Ethan LaCourt
and I'm a 2nd year 
PA student from 
Grand Rapids, Mi. 
My favorite thing 
about Cleveland is 
going to 
Edgewater beach 
or the Flats in the 
summer."

"I'm Aaron and I am a 
first year PA student 
passionate for 
community 
involvement and my 
membership with 
iSCTL. I cannot wait 
to get back to the 
Cleveland trifecta: 
hiking, bike riding, 
and breweries. See 
you there!"  

Despite COVID-19’s impact in our lives, luckily case
rates in Ohio are on the decline. Even though Ohio’s
rates are lowering, there is still a high incidence rate
according to the CDC’s guidelines. Cuyahoga county is
still at a level 3 advisory level meaning there is more
than 100 cases per 100,000 over a two-week period. If
you know family or friends who need a vaccine, there is
some good news! On Friday, March 19, Phase 2C will
begin. Those who are 40 years or older are eligible to
receive a vaccine. On Monday, March 29, all Ohioans
ages 16 and older will also become eligible to receive
vaccines.

“Hi, my name is 
Angelina Huber, 
and I’m a second 
year PA student. 
My favorite part 
about living in 
Cleveland is 
exploring the 
different metro 
parks.”

Ethan LaCourt Rebecca Knaley Aaron Harvey Angelina Huber

This Day in PA History 
—Hinali Patel, Class of ‘21, Hudson Society Historian

https://www.aapa.org/conference/register/

